

U.S. SENATOR MARK R. WARNER VIRGINIA



Dear Members of Friends of Accotink Creek,

I am pleased to extend my warmest congratulations to you upon receiving the 2021 Elly Doyle Park Service Award from the Fairfax County Park Authority.

This honor recognizes your commitment to supporting Fairfax County parks. Your countless hours of service have enabled community members to enjoy themselves, learn, and connect with their neighbors and have promoted the protection of the county's natural, cultural, and historic resources. Your outstanding contributions are a testament to your dedication to keeping the Commonwealth beautiful and prosperous. I commend you for your work to connect Virginians with outdoor recreational and educational opportunities.

On this important occasion, I am very pleased to join with your families, friends, and community in saluting your accomplishments and wishing you success in all of your future endeavors.

Sincerely,

MARK R. WARNER United States Senator

& R Wines